
Happenings

Fourth Grade

Students in Ms. Velez’s 4th grade
class chose when they would like
to take their MAPs tests and
even set goals to try to reach.
While testing is sometimes hard,
having a choice in the matter
makes it a little easier. 

Music

First grade music students did
a stellar job to kick off the
winter season with their
concert at Herrman! They used
lots of movement, played
instruments, and mostly sang
their hearts out! Way to rock
the house, kids! 
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Our school counselors are leading a small
group during first grade intervention time!
Students are learning about social skills,
coping skills and having a growth mindset.
Here they are practicing social skills in small
groups. 



First Grade

Students in Ms.
Thomae’s class

made New Year’s
hats, reflected on

their favorite 2022
memory, wrote

down their current
2023 favorites,

and made learning
and personal goals

for 2023.

Second Grade

Second grade
students are

learning about
different forms of

linear
measurement.
Mrs. LeJeune’s

students went on
a measurement

hunt using
Seesaw to find

items that were
different lengths
to practice their
measuring skills.

Third Grade

Student’s in Mrs.
Miller’s 3rd grade
class started their
Mysteries Unit
with creating their
own case files and
magnifying
glasses. Students
will be detectives
while reading
their mystery
books! 


